
 

 English 

Year Three! 

Steel Drum Performance 

Just a reminder to all parents and carers that 
Year 3 are holding a steel drum performance 

on Tuesday 12th December.  

An invitation has been sent home with each 
child in the last week.  

You must bring the invitation with you for 
proof of entry (if you need a new invitation 

you must speak with the office)  

The children are really looking forward to 
showing you all they have learnt! 

Homework Each Week 

The following must be completed each week: 

1. Minimum of 3 x 15 min reading sessions—
diaries MUST be signed 

2. 2 x 10/15 minutes on Times Table Rockstars  

3. 2 x 10/15 minutes on Spelling Shed 

You can find a copy of the letter regarding 

homework on our website.  

Thank you for your support with this! 

Fun at the Panto! 

 

 

 

 

 

Last Friday Year 3 and 4 were lucky enough to go and see Jack and the Beanstalk at the Memorial 
Hall. The children did a fabulous job of walking sensibly through the town and had an amazing 
time (Oh no they didn’t!)  singing, dancing and joining in. It was a great time for us to reflect on 
how far they have come in the last few months as Jack and the Beanstalk was their first piece of 

writing! We are so proud of how Year 3 have settled into our school and wish you all a happy holi-
days! 

Over the last few weeks the children have 

been working on writing newspaper re-

ports about a robbery at school. We have 

been VERY impressed by their imaginative 

ideas of how the robber broke in and they 

have been trying really hard to use formal 

language. We are now going to write a dia-

ry entry about the robbery as if we stum-

bled upon the robbery! 

Lily 


